
DGFA Graduation Committee Meeting 
Thursday October 15th at 5h30pm 
Dunrae Gardens School 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Each year the parents/guardians of the Grade 6 Graduation Class come 
together to form the DGFA Graduation Committee, which plans social activities 
for the grade 6 class through the year, and organizes certain portions of the 
Graduation Ceremony in June 2020, such as decorations, music and 
photography. All activities, events, mementos, yearbooks, etc are funded 
through the fundraising efforts of the Graduation Committee.  

The Graduation Committee functions as a sub-committee of the Dunrae 
Gardens Family Association (DGFA). As parents/guardians of the Grade 6 
students, each of you is a member of the 2020 Graduation Committee and will 
have the opportunity to participate and vote on all actions of the 2020 
Graduation Committee.  

To facilitate the functioning of the 2020 Graduation Committee, an Executive 
Committee comprising of a Chair (or Co-Chairs), Treasurer and Secretary must 
be composed. This will take place at the first meeting of the 2020 Graduation 
Committee on Thursday October 15th at 5h30pm in the Staff Lounge at the 
school. We strongly encourage you to attend the first meeting as further details 
regarding this special graduation year will be provided.  

We wish each of your children a very successful and memorable graduating 
year and look forward to your participation!  

The DGFA Executive Committee


